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To whom it may concern,

As a member of dental practitioners I would like to use this opportunity to 
express my concern that current legislation makes the health professional 
liable for any minor administrative oversights. The legislation needs to 
protect dentists who have provided good treatments but have overlooked some 
aspects of paper works. As a newly graduated dentist I wish there were more 
clear and readily available resources which state the necessary requirements 
to fulfill when claiming for CDDS patients.

Yours sincerely 
Anonymous
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